Peck Hannaford + Briggs

4670 Chester Ave.
Cincinnati, OH 45232
513/681.4600
513/681.4746 fax

May 2, 2016 www. peckhannafordbriggs.com
Boone County Board of Education

8330 US 42

Florence, KY 41042

c/o

Robert Ehmet Hayes & Associates

2512 Dixie Highway

Fort Mitchell, KY 41017

Attention: Ehmet Hayes

Reference: Conner Middle School — HVAC Upgrades
Dear Mr. Hayes;

We are in receipt of your Notice of Award dated April 25, 2016 and the related Kentucky Department of
Education AIA Document A101 — 2007 for the referenced project with the Boone County Board of
Education.

We discussed our bid errors with you prior to your issuing the contract and subsequently we have
discovered additional errors in our bid. Based on the substantial errors we have discovered we are not
going to accept the contract for this project.

We have provided a five percent (5%) Bid Bond as required and based on our contract of $1,176,751 the
amount of the Bid Bond would be $58,837.55. If it is anymore expedient for the Board of Education we
will provide a Peck Hannaford + Briggs check in that amount as soon as you request it. If that is not
acceptable we have been in contact with our bonding agent at Aon Risk and with our bond underwriter
at Zurich American Insurance Company to notify them of the possibility of your contacting them. If you
need their contact information please let me know.

We apologize for the inconvenience that we know this causes you and the Board. Let me know if you
have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,
- annaford + Briggs

James G. Briggs, T
President

Equal Opportunity Employer



